
Sakura-Con General Meeting for January 25, 2015

Meeting called to order at 1:00pm

Department Reports

Operations

Looking for more volunteers

IT needs a list of your technology needs via your director

AV is looking for volunteers, especially night volunteers

Progamming

Looking for more volunteers

Opening Video contest will be open until Feb.1st

AMVs contest is still open

Dances are moving forward

Membership

Registration is looking for lots and lots of volunteers

Looking for someone with Linux experience

Looking for Staff Preservation volunteers with food handlers’ permits

Membership Office is still looking for one or two more volunteers

Pre-reg will close on March 6th

Custom badge image submission forms are open and will remain open until two weeks before con

Relations

Guest announcements

Working on more guests

Publicity



Kicking off most of advertising now

List of current advertising campaigns in progress

Flyers are here; please take some if you have permission to leave them at public locations 

SAS and Information Systems are both looking for volunteers

Neo-Pop art exhibit at the Seattle Art Museum will be cross-promoting with us

Publications deadline is Feb. 28th, but please aim for February 14th as a deadline

Facilities

Hotel contracts are being signed

The code for the volunteer-only hotel has been sent out and is available on the staff page of the website

If you registered at Homewood Suites using the volunteer-only code AND HAVE NOT received a 
confirmation email, you may not be confirmed. Please contact facilities@sakuracon.org if both of these 
conditions apply to you.

Membership Comments and Ideas

Tacoma Dome is hosting an Asian cultural festival on Feb. 14th

Motion to adjourn made and seconded.

Meeting adjourned at 1:32pm


